
Parramatta Wharf upgrade
Staffed display – Sunday 24 May, 2015

The existing Parramatta Wharf

You are invited to have your say at a community information 
drop in session. We would like to know more about how 
you travel to the ferry, when you use the service, your views 
about the current facilities and priorities for improvement. 

Where:	 Parramatta Wharf waiting area 

When:	 Sunday 24 May, 2015 between 9am and 12pm.

You are welcome to drop in any time between these hours.

Transport for NSW is improving Sydney’s ferry services for 
customers. The upgraded wharf will provide:

•	 Improved customer amenity such as better protection from 
the wind, rain and sun, seating and waiting areas

•	 Improved safety for customers

•	 Improved access for mobility impaired customers and 
customers with prams

•	 Quicker and more efficient boarding and disembarking

•	 Increased wharf capacity for future growth of ferry services

•	 More efficient interchanges with other modes of transport, 
both public and private, and better way finding signage.

Visit our website (details below) to find out more about the 
Wharf Upgrade Program and complete our online survey. 
The closing date for this initial round of general feedback is 
Sunday 17 June, 2015. Further consultation will be held on 
the preferred design for the wharf and interchange upgrade 
later in the year.

Transport for NSW is proposing to upgrade Parramatta Wharf and interchange as part of the Transport 

Access Program - an initiative to deliver modern, safe and accessible transport infrastructure.

If you would like more information about the Parramatta Wharf and interchange upgrade you can:

Phone:	 1800 770 973

Email:	 WharfUpgradeProgam@rms.nsw.gov.au

Visit:	 rms.nsw.gov.au/wharfupgrades
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